
From: Anupama Appuku�an - Concern India Founda�on <anupama.appuku�an@concernindia.org>
Sent: Thursday, September 28, 2023 4:40 PM
To: Execu�vedirector-MSSRF <execu�vedirector@mssrf.res.in>; ramasamy ramasubramanian
<rramasubramani@rediffmail.com>
Cc: Anna Joy <anna.joy@concernindia.org>; Manisha Desai <manisha.desai@concernindia.org>; Bianca Nagpal -
Concern India Founda�on <bianca.nagpal@concernindia.org>; Chennai Programmes - Concern India Founda�on
<chennaiprogrammes@concernindia.org>
Subject: Condolences on the demise of MS Swaminathan
 
Dear Dr. Hariharan and Dr. Ramasubramanian,

We are deeply saddened to hear about Dr. M S Swaminathan's demise.  It has been a privilege to live in
his times and enjoy the fruits of his innovation and work.

We all at Concern India Foundation extend our heartfelt condolences to the visionary and the great
scientist. Prayers to the family during these difficult times.

Thanks and Regards

Anupama Appukuttan
Assistant Director- Program Design
Concern India Foundation
#101, 1st Floor, “Park View” No.40,
Haines Road, Frazer Town,
Bangalore – 560 005
Tel : 080 -48147162 / 9986264369


